
 

 

11th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Dinner – Friday 16th December 
 
This year we will be having our school Christmas dinner for the children on Friday 16th December. Our 
records indicate that your child currently brings in a packed lunch. If you would like them to have a school 
Christmas dinner instead on the 16th December, please fill out the slip below and return it to the school 
office with a payment of £2.30 per child in an envelope with your child’s name and class.  
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, or if they are in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, you will not be 
required to pay for the Christmas dinner, although you will still need to return your reply slip so that we 
know how many dinners to order.  
 
All slips should be returned to the school office no later than Wednesday 30th November.  Dinners will 
be ordered on that date therefore we will not be able to accept late orders after this date. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Helen Wright 
Office Manager 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Christmas Dinner- Friday 16th December 
 
Child’s Name:__________________________________________________ Class:___________ 
 
 
I would like my child to have a school dinner. Please indicate below the type of meal required: 
 

Meat [  ]    Halal [  ]    Vegetarian [  ]   Vegan [  ]     
 

My child has a special diet (please specify):_________________________________________________ 
 
I enclose a payment of £2.30   [  ]    

   
My child is entitled to free school meals and/or is in Reception/Year1/Year2 [  ] 
 
 
Signed (parent/carer):___________________________________________ Date:_____________ 


